
                      President’s Message April, 2019 

Now that winter is over and the docks are starting to 
go in at all the local marinas I would like to wish eve-
ryone good luck and safe travels on the water. The 
new docks for the Harbor Beach city marina have 
been delivered and are currently being installed. 
There will be lots of upgrades going on at the marina 
this summer and next so patience may be necessary 
with the crews doing the work.   

One project our club is taking on this year is updating 
the fish cleaning station at the Harbor Beach city ma-
rina. Kevin Ramsey and I recently met with city park 
and rec director Ron Wruble about some ideas for im-
provement. The first project was replacing the lighting 
on the inside of the building with new LED lights. That 
has been completed. The other projects that we plan 
to do this spring and summer will be fixing up the fish 
cleaning table by making a better screen on the drain 
end of the table so that it can be cleaned out and 
drained much easier. We are also looking into ways 
to make the cutting boards more sturdy. Ron is look-
ing into getting a new sign for the new fish hanging 
board that will be going up and we are getting prices 
on concrete costs for the area around it. One last job 
will be painting the walls and floors of the building. If 
anyone would like to help with any of these projects 
please give Kevin Ramsey 989-550-9227 or myself 
989-553-0972 a call. 

The Harbor Beach Can2Can is Saturday, May 4th 
and is our biggest fundraiser. As always we are look-
ing for volunteers. Walt Godzwon will be in charge of 
lining up people for doing boat checks and lining cool-
ers up at the weigh in, please contact him if you are 
able to help. He can be reached at 810-404-5826. 
Phil Allen will again be setting the tents up and get-
ting the stage ready for weigh in, he could always use 
extra hands and can be reached at 989-600-9179. 

Our fish fry will again take place this year on Saturday 
May 18th at 7pm. Rick Emerick from Sandman's Gro-
cery will be doing the cooking this year. We need a 
few people to show up early and help with set up and 
a few to stay after and help with clean up, please con-
tact me if you would like to help.  

Kevin Ramsey will once again head up the 
Veteran's outing. It will be held on Saturday, 
June 8th. For more information please con-
tact Kevin. Some sad news is that after over 
20 years the annual Pro King tournament 
ran by Phil Allen will not be going on this 
year. Phil was informed that the company 
had been sold and the new owners were not 
interested in continuing the event. The Oku-
ma Dead Eye Challenge will be held on 
June 1st and is a very friendly and fun event 
that Vice President Brandon Stanton started 
10 plus years ago. I highly recommend any-
one looking for a fun walleye outing with a 
nice cook out afterward to look into this 
event. Contact Brandon Stanton 989-963-
0215 for more info on this fun event.  

 
 
Scott Stanke 
 

 

Please welcome out newest members! 

 Ken McCanham 

 Daniel Nichols 

 

Upcoming Events 

May 4th Can2Can Fishing Tournament 

May 16 Regular Meeting 

May 18 Fish Fry @ Ubly Foxhunters 

  



Please take a look at your 

address block on the back of 

this newsletter. Just above your 

name is the date that your 

membership will expire. If your 

dues are coming up in the next 

quarter, please reduce our 

mailing cost by filling out the 

form below and sending it 

along with a check for $40 to 

our membership chairman at: 

Walter Godzwon 

5827 Russell Road 
Palms, MI 48465 

810-404-5826 

 

  





Temp-Return Service Requested 
Executive Committee Members as of January 1, 2018 

President– Scott Stanke         

Vice President– Brandon Stanton 

Recording Secretary– Aaron Pfaff 

Treasurer– Phil Allen 

State Rep– Ken Merckel            

Director– Walter Godzwon             

Director– Bill Loss         

Director– Neal Stanley 

Director– Kevin Ramsey  

Director– Rodney McLean  

Director– Aaron Gehring  

Director– Dan Gonzalas 

 

Committee Chairmen for 2018 

Newsletter– Aaron Pfaff 

Postcards– Aaron Pfaff 

Avian predator control-Walter Godzwon 

Fish fry–  

Pig Roast Raffle–  

Speaker Coordinator– Ken Merckel / Brandon Stanton 

Raffle Table–  

Vets Fishing day– Kevin Ramsey 

Pig Roast–  

Ladies Night–  

Membership– Walter Godzwon 

Meetings are held the 3rd Thursday of the month at the 

Ubly Fox Hunters Club on M-19, two miles south of M-

142.  Board of Directors meet @ 6:30 PM and Regular 

meeting comes to order @ 7:30 

Take a Kid Fishing! 

April, 2019 

Check Out Our Website! 

Visit www.thumb.michigansteelheaders.org 

Sign up for email delivery of this newsletter! 


